OXFORD

Oxford Art Factory is a COVID-safe registered venue and our team are working hard to ensure we are
implementing all operations in line with the COVID safety plan issued by the NSW Government.

We are so excited to welcome you back to OAF, to enjoy some live music once again! Ahead of your arrival, we
just have a few important things to note, to ensure the health and safety of our patrons, artists, staff and crew
when visiting the venue.

OUR SAFETY PRECAUTIONS:
Social distancing
e All shows are running at a reduced capacity in line with the latest government restrictions
o All shows will be seated, with tables set 1.5m apart. Please ensure you arrive with the group of people
you wish to sit with
e Social distancing markers have been placed on the ground outside the venue. Please adhere to these
markers and signage when lining up outside the venue

Venue Cleaning
o We have implemented a strict cleaning schedule within the venue; before, during and after shows
e Hand sanitisers are available upon entry and throughout the venue. Please use them!

Reducing Contact
o We encourage you to use card payment over cash whilst on the premises
e Upon entry, please present your digital mobile ticket — no physical tickets supplied

Additional safety measures
e Contactless temperature checks on entry
e Confidential contact tracing, including the collection of patron details through the Services NSW
Contactless Check-in App

HELP US OUT PLEASE...
o If you are feeling unwell, or think that you have been unwell in recent days or weeks, please stay at
home, contact your doctor or local GP and arrange to have yourself tested
e If you have attended or come into contact with people who have been in any COVID hot-spots, please
stay home, self-isolate and get tested
Remain seated at all times, unless using the amenities or service areas
Wash your hands regularly
Download the COVID-safe app
Remember to practice social distancing whilst you're on the premises
At the conclusion of the performance, we ask that you kindly comply with venue staff in leaving the
premises swiftly and safely, and remember to keep socially distancing from others whilst you do so

CONDITIONS OF ENTRY:

Patrons displaying signs of COVID-19 symptoms will be denied entry. Stay home if you have been feeling unwell,
showing symptoms of COVID-19 or been in contact with someone who has felt unwell at any point in the past 2
weeks. All patrons will be temperature checked on entry.

To gain access to the venue you will be required to provide your name, email and/or mobile number at the time of
ticket purchase AND at the point of entry into the venue. Upon entry you will be required to scan in using the QR
code provided which will take you to the Services NSW Contactless check-in app to provide your details. ID
checks will be conducted to ensure information matches ticket purchase data.

By attending Oxford Art Factory you acknowledge your role in helping to successfully carry out the COVID-19
Safety plan.

More information can be found at the NSW Department of Health website.

See you soon!
Team OAF x




